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Annual Parish Meeting 
Thank you to those residents who attended the Annual Parish Meeting, we hope you found the 
presentations interesting and informative.  Many many thanks to our speakers for giving us their 
time. 
 
Parish Council Projects 
Now the budget process has been completed, the Council would like to tell you about the future 
projects for 2018-2019. 
 
The PC still has budget for a mobile Speed Indicator Device, play equipment for Elvington fenced 
area for youth play and a pathway on Wigmore Lane, these are on-going from 2017-2018 along with 
the set-up of allotments behind Adelaide Road.   
 
New projects are Battles over Campaign and a statue of a WW1 Tommy to stand by the rose garden 
on Eythorne roundabout.  Parish Improvements has been given some ear marked funds and a 
project looking at village signs and Public Rights of Way notice boards.  Also a new container at 
Elvington Community Centre to hold the gardening equipment.  
 
If you feel there are any projects you would like the PC to consider for the community, please 
contact the Clerk. 
 
End of Year Audit 
The unaudited Parish Council accounts are available for inspection from 4 June 2018, these can be 
found on the Parish Council website on the finance page or through contacting the Clerk.   
 
Speed Watch 
Your Speed Watch group is looking for new volunteers to help conduct observations around the 
villages.  The more people involved the more times the group can go out but also the time 
commitment can be shared.   Please consider joining up and helping to keep your villages safer. 
For more information please contact the Clerk or Cllr David Millard.  
 
Don’t Ignore It, Share It – Kent Police Campaign 
Kent police are asking you to help them to protect Kent, with over 100 active airfields and airports 
and 350 miles of coastline and waterways the county provides a convenient gateway to and beyond 
the South East.  For more information visit www.kent.police.uk/dontignoreitshareit 
 
Kent Fire and Rescue – Volunteer Opportunities 
Kent Fire and Rescue Service Community Volunteers are people from all walks of life and all sections 
of the community who have an interest in helping Kent Fire and Rescue Service deliver their safety 
messages throughout Kent and Medway.  
For more information visit www.kent.fire-uk.org/jobs/volunteers/ 
Alternatively contact Karen Grieves on 01622 692121 EXT 6672 or volunteering@kent.fire-uk.org  
                                                                                                                                               
USEFUL CONTACTS 
Eythorne Parish Council website: www.eythornepc.kentparishes.gov.uk  
Eythorne Parish Clerk: clerk@eythornepc.kentparishes.gov.uk or 01304 832449 to leave a message 
Community Warden – Julliette West: 07969 584174 
PSCO - Emma.CARMICHAEL@kent.pnn.police.uk 
Non-emergency crime – ring 101 or www.kent.police.uk/services/report-online or Crime Stoppers 
on 0800 555 111 
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